THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN MET IN CLOSED SESSION ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2019 AT 6 P.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JOSH SEAVER, ALDERWOMEN COURTNEY ABEL, JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERMEN KEN STANFIELD, TONY GIECK, AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Josh Seaver.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After some discussion Alderwoman Courtney Abel made a motion to terminate Police Officer Kimbly Elrods employment with the Belle Police Department immediately.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph, all in favor.

Mayor Seaver called Marshal Joe Turnbough and Officer Kimbly Elrod to the meeting.  Once they arrived Mayor Seaver informed Marshal Turnbough and Officer Elrod of the Councils decision and asked Officer Elrod to turn in all equipment in his possession that belonged to the city.

Alderman Ken Stanfield made a motion to adjourn the closed session meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderman Tony Gieck, all in favor.





____________________
Josh Seaver, Mayor



								___________________
								Frankie Hicks, City Clerk
